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CABLE a= TELEGRAPH ADDRESS,

“DOMINION',' LONDON.

TELEPHONE NÇ VICTORIA 8350(s lines)

19, VICTORIA STREET,

LONDON, S. W. I.
IN ANY FURTHER COMMUNICATION 
ON THIS SUBJECT, PLEASE QUOTE

AND ADDRESS LETTER TO 
THE SECRETARY. 22nd September, 1921.

Dear Sir Arthur Currie,

This letter will serve to introduce 

to you Doctor J.P.Dunston who is Commissioner of Mentally 

affected persons for the Union of South Africa.

Doctor Dunston is paying a visit to 

the Dominion in connection with his official duties and he 

will greatly appreciate any guidance or assistance that 

you may be able to offer him.

Commending him to your kind

consideration,
Believe me,

Yours very sincerely

General Sir Arthur Currie, K.C.B. &c 
Principal,

McGill University,
MONTESAl,

Canada.
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